20-0892
Sonia Birr

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 11:09 AM

To: Dan Koski; Jeremiah Novak

Cc: Sonja Birr; Billy Hutterer

Subject: RE: Road repair

Attachments: Re: Keliner Street; IMG_2149.JPG; IMG_2147.JPG
Jeremiah,

Sorry to suggest bringing it to the Committee and dumping this on you guys, but | am not sure what else to do or what
to tell him. | have attached the e-mail that | sent to him about a week ago.

| have attached photos of what it looks like in front of his driveway.

Jack worked with my wife back in the day at Wisconsin Fuel and Light.

From: Dan Koski

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 10:58 AM
To: Jeremiah Novak

Cc: Greg Minikel; Sonja Birr

Subject: FW: Road repair

Jeremiah,
See below.

Thanks
Dan

Dan Koski, PE

Director of Public Infrastructure
City of Manitowoc

900 Quay Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220

dkoskitdmanitowoc.org
www manitowoc.org

phone: (920) 686-6910
fax: (920) 686-6906
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From: Jack Meisner [mailto:jsmeisner58@amail.com]
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 10:02 AM

To: Dan Koski

Subject: Road repair

Greg Minikel and some other gentleman looked at the street in front of 1915 Kellner which they agreed was in
terrible shape. They suggested that I contact Jeremiah Novak and have the committee discuss it. As I don't
know his email would you pass this on. Thanks.



Son'la Birr

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Saturday, August 15, 2020 11:56 AM
To: Jack Meisner

Cc: Dan Koski; Billy Hutterer

Subject: Re: Kellner Street

Not really.

If we do work, say some type of patching, then others may expect the same. As you go north of your house, that
pavement is another year or two out and it will look like yours.

Bottom line is it really needs to be reconstructed and that comes with a big price tag for the City and there are
numerous streets that are like Kellner.

I would suggest contacting your Alderperson Courtney Hansen and/or the Public Infrastructure Committee Chairman,
Jeremiah Novak. Ask him to have the committee discuss it.

The Council recently held a working session with us and we told them that we have about $40 million in possible street
reconstructions.

The mayor has scheduled the Council to do a driving/walking tour of streets but it is not happening until the end of
October.

Laurie said hello as well. Hope you guys are doing well.

Sent from my iPhone

> On Aug 15, 2020, at 11:23 AM, Jack Meisner <jsmeisner5S8@gmail.com> wrote:
>

>
> Just wondering if any decision was made on the street. Say Hi to Laurie.









